
From: Felice Pace
To: WB-DWR-WREnforcementPolicy
Cc: NCSFC_list; Raven
Subject: Re: Question
Date: Saturday, March 9, 2019 11:17:09 AM

With respect, 

No "enforcement policy" should be " focused on education and outreach." The
focus of enforcement should always be fair, consistent and progressive enforcement
that is state-wide. The focus state-wide should be on those watersheds where
progressive dewatering is destroying Public Trust Resources. However, it is proper
to have an outreach and education component, not just for those with water rights,
but for citizens concerned about the loss of the Public Trust flows that sustain
fisheries and recreation. Y'all should definitely include and fund Public Service
Announcements educating everyone about water rights, how the Public Trust limits
them and the State's obligation to protect fisheries, swimming holes and other
Public Trust Resources.  

Felice Pace

"Ring the bells that still can ring.
Forget your perfect offering.
There is a crack, a crack in everything,
That's how the light gets in."

                                                Anthem, Leonard Cohen

                                         

On Tue, Mar 5, 2019 at 8:28 AM WB-DWR-WREnforcementPolicy <DWR-
WREnforcementPolicy@waterboards.ca.gov> wrote:

Good Morning,

 

We are hoping to receive comments on the development of a Proposed Water Rights Policy,
your feedback is important to us.  Education and Outreach was mentioned in yesterdays
presentation in regards to the development of a water rights regulatory strategy.  The Policy
Development Team could develop a regulatory strategy that is focused on education and
outreach and we would like to see what the stakeholders and diverters thoughts are on the
strategy.
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Respectfully,

 

Policy Development Team

 

 

 

 

From: Felice Pace <unofelice@gmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, March 4, 2019 1:30 PM
To: WB-DWR-WREnforcementPolicy <DWR-
WREnforcementPolicy@Waterboards.ca.gov>
Subject: Question

 

You mentioned "education and outreach". What have you
done in the past to educate the Public and water rights
holders about the Public Trust and the dual water rights
system?

Felice Pace
Klamath, CA 95548
707-954-6588 

"Ring the bells that still can ring.

Forget your perfect offering.

There is a crack, a crack in everything,

That's how the light gets in."
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                                                Anthem, Leonard Cohen

                                        




